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Board Members 
Chairman of the Board 
Thomas W. Kubert, Lincoln 
Certified General Appraiser 
1st District Representative 
Term Expires: January 1, 2016 

Vice Chairman of the Board 
Marc V. Woodle, Omaha 
Certified General Appraiser 
2nd District Representative 
Term Expires: January 1, 2017 

Board Member 
Chris R. Langemeier, Schuyler 
Certified General Appraiser 
Licensed Real Estate Broker Rep 
Term Expires: January 1, 2018 

Board Member 
Larry D. Saxton, Omaha 
Certified General Appraiser 
Financial Institutions Rep 
Term Expires: January 1, 2019 

Board Member 
Sandra J. Gutwein, Scottsbluff 
Certified General Appraiser 
3rd District Representative 
Term Expires: January 1, 2020 

 
Tyler N. Kohtz, Director 

 
301 Centennial Mall South, LL 

PO Box 94963 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4963 

 
Phone: 402-471-9015 
Fax: 402-471-9017 
Website: www.appraiser.ne.gov 
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OPEN NRPAB COMPLIANCE AND 
EDUCATION SPECIALIST POSITION 
By Tyler Kohtz, Director 

Want to put your appraisal knowledge to use supporting the 
profession? Have an interest in administrative law? Anthony 
Dreesen, the Nebraska Real Property Appraiser Board’s 
(“Board”) Compliance and Education Specialist (“CES”), will 
be returning to school this fall to study theology in Wyoming; 
his last day with the Board will be July 31, 2015. The Board is 
now taking applications for its CES position.   

Under the limited supervision of the Board’s director, the 
CES is responsible for conducting investigations, 
coordinating the agency’s enforcement and education 
programs, assisting with the agency’s public information 
activities, providing administrative support for the agency’s 
other programs, and carrying out various directives at the 
Board and/or director’s request. More information, along 
with how to apply, can be found on the State of Nebraska 
Career Center website (select hyperlink).  

Mr. Dreesen has been a valuable member of the team, and his 
knowledge, work ethic, and dedication will be missed. If you 
would like to offer your best wishes to Mr. Dreesen, or have 
any questions about this opening, please contact the Board’s 
office at 402-471-9015, or email Tyler Kohtz at 
tyler.kohtz@nebraska.gov. 

 

      
 

 

 

 

Memo from the Board  
to Nebraska Real Property Appraisers 

 

June 17, 2015 
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